Notice of Nevada Consumer Sessions

Customers of Southwest Gas Corporation are invited to a special Consumer Session
conducted by the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (PUCN). The Consumer Session
is held to give customers of all utilities regulated by the PUCN an opportunity to make
comments to the Commission about utility rates, levels of service, or any other customer
issues. The sessions will be held on:

Thursday, October 3, 2013 Washoe County District Health Department
1:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. at Conference Room B (1st Floor)
1001 East 9th Street, Building B
Reno, Nevada 89512

Utility representatives and the PUCN will be available to answer questions. For details, call
the PUCN at (702) 486-7210 or (775) 684-6101.
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